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Attendance 

Reception—99% 

Year 1—98% 

Year 2—92% 

Year 3—95% 

Year 4—96% 

Year 5—98% 

Year 6—94% 

 

Our Value for September is Respect 

 

 

 

 Dates for your diary. 

3rd October—Individual photos. 

10th October, 9.30am—Open day for school place ap-
plications 2024. 

16th October—Year 4 visit to Tatton Park. 

19th October, 3.15pm-6pm—Parents’ Evening. 

20th October—Finish for half term. 

30th October—School starts again. 

9th November—Year 5 class assembly. 

Further dates will follow and are available on the app. 

Welcome Back 

It has been lovely to welcome all the children back 
after the summer holidays. Our new children in      
Reception have settled in brilliantly to life at St  
Thomas’. 

Year 6 House Captains 

Before the summer holidays the children voted for 4 
house captains and 4 vice captains. The children had to 
present their case for why they were suitable            
candidates and then the whole school votes. Well  done 
to the children below who were elected. We are sure 
they will do a brilliant job in leading their teams 
throughout the year. 

Year 3 visit to Tatton Park 

On Thursday the children in Year 3 visited Tatton 
Park where they took part in a range of activities to 
strengthen their understanding of the Stone Age.  
During the day the children discovered how people in 
the different parts of the Stone Age hunted and 
farmed. They also focussed on the type of shelters  
people in the Stone Age lived in and tried out the old 
technique of wattle and daub to build a shelter. 


